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Results from Bevendean Primary and Nursery - Safe and Well at School Survey 2021 
 

Below are the results from the school’s Safe and Well at School Survey which was completed in conjunction with 
Anti-Bullying Week (15th – 19th November, 2021).  The survey was completed by our Year 4 – Year 6 children, which 
totalled 124 responses. 
 
Below is a summary of the results from the 2021 Safe & Well at School Survey. 
 

Children who have a trusted adult at school 97% 

Children who have a trusted adult at home 98% 

Children who enjoy being at school 92% 

Children who enjoy learning at school 90% 

Children who feel safe at school 98% 

Children who feel they belong in the school 95% 

Children who feel proud to part of Bevendean school 98% 

Children who feel that adults and children treat each other with respect at Bevendean 100% 

Children who believe behaviour is good in class 99% 

Children who believe behaviour is good in the playground 95% 

Children who feel that their pupils are caring towards each other 99% 

Children who feel that adults are caring towards children 99% 

Children who feel supported to get on with others from different backgrounds 97% 

Children who have one or more good friends at school 99% 

Children who believe there isn’t much bullying at our school 96% 

Children who identify as having been a victim of bullying in school this academic year 0% 

Children who identify as being a perpetrator of bullying in school this academic year 0% 

Children who feel safe when out and about in the neighbourhood, alone or with 
friends 

81% 



After analysing the information form the 2021 Safe & Well at School Survey, our focus is to: 
-  support our pupils to build positive relationships with adults so all children feel they have a trusted member of 
staff. 
-  We will continue our ongoing work with regards to bullying and behaviour on the playground. 
-  As the data was produced and analysed in school, we were able to identify individual children who need support 
around specific areas, for example, gender, young carers, low self-esteem etc. 
-  Support around these issues will be ongoing. 
 
What can parents do?  
Please talk to your child/ren about what a trusted adult is and how they can talk to their adults at home.  
Talk to your child/ren about how to keep safe in the local area and how to access help if necessary. 
 
If you have any questions resulting from this year’s Survey, please contact the school.   
 

 


